
 

 
Construction Notification

Week of December 2, 2024

Upcoming Activities

Mobilization
Starting in December 2024, crews will begin to mobilize in the 700 block of N. Pulaski St in
preparation for the upcoming water line relocation. This mobilization work includes
bringing in equipment and materials and installing construction fencing around the
perimeter of the work area. There will be an increase in contractors in the area as work
ramps up.

We will maintain pedestrian access while work is being completed
Temporary sidewalk closures may be required
We will provide signage to indicate the location of any traffic modifications

 Ongoing Activities

Test Pitting
Crews will dig test pits (small holes through the pavement to locate existing utilities) in the
area near the location for the Intermediate Ventilation Facility ( W. North Ave, Linden Ave,
Eutaw St) and West Baltimore MARC Station (Franklin and Mulberry Sts). This work will
continue for several weeks.

Crews will generally work Monday through Friday 9:00am to 3:00pm, weather
permitting
During construction you may see traffic lane shifts, an increase in traffic,
construction noise, and dust

https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&nav=5f4b968f-f129-4ce5-9f9f-162dd418d1ee


Please adhere to the posted no parking signs and use caution when traveling
through this area

Clearing and Grubbing 
Contractors will continue to clear and remove vegetation such as trees, shrubs and brush,
roots, stumps, and other underground systems to provide a solid base and better visibility
for the remainder of construction. Crews will clear and grub within Amtrak property and
beneath the Lafayette Ave bridge. No traffic impacts are expected from this work.

Noise and Vibration Monitoring
To gather critical information about the existing conditions near the construction site,
crews will continue placing noise and vibration monitoring equipment in the Program area.
This equipment will gather baseline noise and vibration data prior to the start of major
construction activities and then will gather data for the duration of construction to help
inform the Program.

To learn more about the Frederick Douglass Tunnel Program, visit our website
at FDTunnel.com. You may also call 443-423-1115 or email fdtunnel@amtrak.com for more
information.

PLEASE NOTE: Construction activities are subject to change. Modifications to the schedule may
become necessary due to weather delays or other unforeseen conditions.
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